
 

 

A S P E  P h i l a d e l p h i a  N E W S  
   

January 2018 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

President 

Mike Panco 

Consultant 

610-497-4480 

flaresideone@verizon.net 
 

Technical Vice President 

David C. Smith, PE, LEED AP 

Gannett Fleming 
610-804-0069 
davidcsmith01@gmail.com 

 

Legislative Vice President 

W. Kenneth Clark 

Zurn Industries, LLC 

302-376-9170 

ken.clark@Zurn.com 

  
Membership Vice President 

Matthew Martin 

James Martin Company 

215-669-2076 

mmartin@james-martin.com 

 

Education Chairperson 

Dawn Bishop 

Rich-Tomkins Company, Inc. 

610-859-6060 

dawn1aspepresident@gmail.com  
 

Treasurer 

Bill O’Donnell, CPD, FASPE 

PWI Engineering 

215-241-9100 

wodonnell@pwius.com 

 

Administrative Secretary 

James Eyrich 

L&R Associates 

267-308-0500 

jeyrich@landrassocinc.com 

 

Corresponding Secretary 

James Wardell 

Cope-Wardell-Ammon Assoc. Inc. 

610-485-2828 ext. 26 

info@aspephila.org 
 
Webmaster & Newsletter Editor  

Marc K. Pisarek 

Pisarek Engineering P.C.  

856-854-5445 
marc.pisarek@gmail.com 
 

We are online at www.AspePhila.org.  

Chapters are not authorized to speak for the Society 

COMMITTEES 
Board of Governors 

Dawn Bishop 

Steve Ziga 

 

Golf Committee Chair 

Bill O’Donnell, CPD, FASPE 

PWI Engineering 

215-241-9100 

wodonnell@pwius.com 

 

Product Show Chair 

Michael Panco 

Consultant 

610-497-4480 

flaresideone@verizon.net  

 

 

 
Affiliate Liaisons 

Michael Yearian 

Red Lion Medical Safety, Inc. 

Red Lion Medgas Consultants, Inc. 

302-545-3225 

michael@redlionmedical.com  

 

Social Activities Committee 

Dawn Bishop 

Rich-Tomkins Company, Inc. 

610-859-6060 

dawn1aspepresident@gmail.com 

 

ASPE Plumbing Design School Chair 

Dawn Bishop 

Rich-Tomkins Company, Inc. 

610-859-6060 

dawn1aspepresident@gmail.com 

 

Earn CEU and PDH credit at each Dinner Meeting. 

Credit: Photo in banner by Bill O’Donnell 

January Issue  

In this month’s issue: 

See page 14 for the Affiliate’s Corner and pictures from last month’s din-

ner meeting.  

See page 15 for information on Women of ASPE (WOA) and instructions 

on how to join! 

See who attended last month’s meeting on page 27. 

This month’s dinner meeting topic will be Roof Drains, and will be at 

Georgine’s in Bristol, PA. 

Make sure to RSVP and we hope to see you there! 

President’s Message.............. 2 

Technical  Corner .................. 4 

Legislative News .................... 6 

Membership News ................. 8 

Education Report ................. 10 

Speaking Out ....................... 22 

Affiliates Corner ................... 14 

Last Month’s Attendees ....... 27 

mailto:flaresideone@verizon.net
mailto:ken.clark@Zurn.com
mailto:mmartin@james-martin.com
mailto:dawn1aspepresident@gmail.com
mailto:wodonnell@pwius.com
mailto:jeyrich@landrassocinc.com
mailto:wodonnell@pwius.com
mailto:flaresideone@verizon.net
mailto:michael@redlionmedical.com
mailto:dawn1aspepresident@gmail.com
mailto:dawn1aspepresident@gmail.com


 

 

 2 

A S P E  P h i l a d e l p h i a  N E W S  

January 2018 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  
Hello: 
 
This year so far has the 
Board running in many 
directions. Late in De-
cember I received an in-
quiry to try to expand 
our area for dinner 
meetings. Our Board has 
spent many hours visit-

ing locations that can accommodate 
up to 60 people and have a quiet room 
so members can listen to the guest 
speakers. Oh by the way we have 
members that travel from Camp Hill 
Pa. and from North Jersey to attend 
our meetings every month. Kudos to 
those dedicated members that make 
the effort! If a member knows of a 
good location please go and meet with 
the management and send us the in-
formation, we will make every at-
tempt to visit and evaluate the poten-
tial location for the next open dinner 
meeting.  
 
During the first couple of days in Jan-
uary we received notice that Philadel-
phia is reviewing the 2018 IPC ( Inter-
national Plumbing Code ). An organi-
zation called Building Industry Asso-
ciation of Philadelphia ( BIA ) is 
working with an advisory board in 
Philadelphia and L & I to review and 
update the Philadelphia Plumbing 
Codes. The 2018 IPC is the model and 
the Advisory Board is proceeding with 
hearings to review and approve with 

major changes. One major issue our 
ASPE Chapter has is there are no 
professional Engineers on the Adviso-
ry Board. We wrote an email to the 
BIA strongly recommending that the 
Advisory Board provide a more inclu-
sive committee with Engineers that 
are very knowledgeable with the cur-
rent codes. The meeting was sched-
uled for Thursday January  4TH. Well 
the meeting was canceled due to the 
snow storm, we were advised that our 
Chapter would be notified of the new 
meeting date, we will make every ef-
fort to attend and voice our recom-
mendation to the Advisory Board and 
the Building Industry Association of 
Philadelphia. Having a Professional 
Engineer registered in Pennsylvania 
and possible working on many Phila-
delphia projects would be a great as-
set and benefit the people who live 
and work in Philadelphia. In closing 
our Organization was founded to im-
prove the health of our citizens 
through good plumbing design and 
safe installations. 
 
So if anyone has the desire to dedicate 
time to this important endeavor 
please step forward. 
 
All my best, 
 
Mike 

Mike Panco 

President 
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Dinner Meeting 

Announcement 
 

THURSDAY, 

January 25th 

 

DINNER TECHNICAL TOPIC 

Roof Drains 

 

Presented by:  

  

Craig Froet 

Froet Industries LLC 

 

LOCATION: 

Georgine’s Catering 

1320 Newport Road 

Bristol, PA 19007 

 

Time: 6 - 8 PM 

 

COST  

Dinner $35.00 

 

Members With Reservation by Deadline: $25.00 

*FREE for ASPE Plumbing Students or 

Full-Time Engineering Students!* 

 

RESERVATIONS DEADLINE:  

4 PM MONDAY BEFORE  

MEETING NIGHT 
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TECHNICAL CORNER 
Welcome to 2018! 

 

December’s meeting fin-

ished the year with John 

Dundon, Zurn, telling us 

about PEX Piping Sys-

tems.  John told us what PEX means, 

Polyethylene Crossed-linked polymer.  

He stated that cross-linking allows the 

pipe to be flexible.  Another feature is 

the memory retention of the material.  

Some of the applications are domestic 

water, snow melting, and in southern 

states cooling golf course greens. 

 

PEX pipe is cross-linked using one of 

three methods, peroxide, steam, or laser.  

All three methods conform to ASTM-84 

standards.  The PEX pipe has a 200-deg 

F temperature rating at 80 psi and 74-

degree F at 160 psi.  PEX pipe is not ple-

num rated, but has UV, chlorine, and 

corrosion resistance.  The PEX pipe re-

quires support every three feet.  Method 

of joining is by crimp and insertion.  

Crimp stretches the material and 

memory retention holds the insert there-

by making the joint.  PEX pipe has sizes 

up to 2 inches with copper -to PEX fit-

tings and brass-to-PEX fittings.  Anoth-

er property of PEX is insulation is not 

required, but good engineering practice 

is to always insulate. 

 

The Commonwealth of Pennsylvania has 

passed ACT 36 of 2017, which mandates 

the adoption of the International Plumb-

ing Code 2015.  The City of Philadelphia 

has been give special exemption to adopt 

International Plumbing Code 2018.  

Changes go into effect October 1, 2018.  

So, plan your projects accordingly. 

 

January’s dinner meeting will be roof 

drains by Craig Froet, Froet industries 

at Georgine’s Catering in Bristol PA. 

David Smith 

Vice President, 

Technical 
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LEGISLATIVE NEWS 
Happy New Year! 
 
We hope you all had a safe and 
relaxing holiday.  Now it’s time 
to get back to work as we start a 
new year of exciting and educa-
tional dinner meetings.  Please 
refer to the list of upcoming din-
ner meetings in the back of this 
newsletter.   

 
 
What’s new in the industry? 
 
• The USGBC (US Green Building Council) 

has announced that Greenbuild will be held 
in Europe at the Radisson Blu Hotel in Ber-
lin on April 17 – 18!  Currently there are 
over 5,200 LEED registered/certified pro-
jects in Europe and this market is continuing 
to grow.  For further information, visit 
www.usgbc.org.   

 
• The ICC code changes were due out early in 

January and they are now available for pur-
chase.  Many jurisdictions are in the process 
of reviewing them for adoption.  Additional-
ly, any proposed code changes for the 2021 
codes were due by January 8, 2018.   

 
We hope to see you at this month’s dinner meet-
ing on Thursday, January 25th at Georgine’s 
Continental Cuisine located at 1320 Newport 
Rd, Bristol, PA 19007.  The topic this month 
will be Roof Drains.  This dinner meeting quali-
fies for 1.5 hours CEUs (certificates will be pro-
vided upon request by David Smith).  Please 
make your reservation with Dave by 4pm on 
Monday, January 22nd at 
davidsmith01@hotmail.com.   

Ken Clark 

Vice President, 

Legislative 

http://www.usgbc.org
mailto:davidsmith01@hotmail.com
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MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
Hey….psst….yeah you…I have some info for ya……keep reading below…..sssshhhh. 

 

Item 1: 

Attention one and all, ASPE mentoring program has sent me the following information. 

Nationally ASPE has 3 mentees looking to be mentored in AYP and CPDT, and 7 mentors 

that are looking to provide their time and dedication to mentor anyone of the WOA, CPD, 

and GPD.  What super cool opportunities. If you are aware of any members that are look-

ing to be a mentor or mentee please let me know.   

 

Item 2: 

Plumbing Engineer magazine seeks experts in commercial building design 

ASPE's official publication is looking for engineers to provide input on new trends in designing systems for com-

mercial buildings, specifically sustainable technologies. You can either volunteer to write a 1,200-word article 

or be interviewed. If you would like to contribute, contact Editorial Director Sharon Rehana at 

sharon@tmbpublishing.com by January 5. 

 

Item 3: 

Guess what?  Roof Drains.  If you are a designing engineer, or an up and coming designer of DWV systems 

this is a must attend meeting. Our next meeting will be held January 25th, at Georgine’s in Bristol Pa.  Easy ac-

cess to the PA turnpike, 95 and route 1.  I best see you sooner rather than later!   

Matthew Martin 

Vice President, 

Membership 

 

mailto:sharon@tmbpublishing.com
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THE BAASE COMPANY, INC. 
140 RAILROAD DRIVE 

WARMINSTER, PA  18974-0052 

PHONE NO. 215-364-8855 FAX NO. 215-364-3050 

WEBSITE:  www.baaseco.com 

Lowell Musselman Joel Di Giacinto  Dorothea 

Graham 

Glenn Hall Chad Hayes 

 
AERCO INTERNATIONAL 

HIGH EFFICIENCY 

GAS FIRED WATER HEATERS AND BOILERS 

INDIRECT FIRED WATER HEATERS 

PACKAGED STEAM GENERATOR 

 

CHROMALOX HEAT TRACING 
FREEZE PROTECTION 

SNOW MELTING, ROOF & GUTTER DEICING 

 

THRUSH COMPANY INC. 
INLINE ALL BRONZE PUMPS 

PRESSURE BOOSTERS 
 

WEIL PUMP COMPANY 
SUMP AND SEWAGE PUMPS 

FIBERGLASS SUMP & SEWAGE BASINS 

 

CANARIIS CORPORATION 
PACKAGED PUMPING STATIONS 

UL LISTED – MULTIPLE PUMPS – VARIABLE SPEED 



 

 

 12 

A S P E  P h i l a d e l p h i a  N E W S  

January 2018 

 

 

  

R. D. BITZER CO., INC.  

PUMPS, CONTROLS, HEATING/COOLING SPECIALTIES, 

HEAT EXCHANGERS, PLUMBING PRODUCTS 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Leading Manufacturer of Pumps, 

Valves, Heat Exchangers and 
accessories for Plumbing, 
Wastewater and HVAC 

 Unfired Water Heaters, Clean 
Steam Generators, Electric Water 
Heaters, ASME Storage Tanks for 
Plumbing and Heating Systems 

 Stock Variable Frequency Drives  
Low Harmonic Solutions 

Packaged Drive Solutions 
Soft Starters 

 Condensate Return, Boiler Feed 
and Vacuum Pumps 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Flexible Connector, Expansion 
Loops and Expansion Joints 

 Centrifugal Pump, Stainless Steel 
and Multistage Pumps 

 Stock Pressure Boosters, Pumping 
and Heat Transfer Packages 

 High Efficient Boilers, Water 
Heaters, Furnaces and Solar 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Commercial and Residential Boiler, 
Water Heaters and Pool Heaters 

 Centrifugal Separators, Media, 
Disk and Screen Filters for HVAC 

& Plumbing Systems 

 Commercial and Industrial Reverse 
Osmosis Systems 

 Hydronic and Electric Radiant 
Heating and Snow Melt Systems 
WaterPEX® Plumbing Products 

                     776 American Drive • Wes-Port Industrial Park • Bensalem, PA 19020 

TEL (215) 604-6600 • FAX (215) 604-6601 
sales@rdbitzer.com           www.rdbitzer.com 
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Next, from CULLEN Company, Andrea Uhl & John Schmidt presented their Canaris Corporation product line. They also 
brought along nice door prizes. 
 
We appreciate the professional presentations from both our Table Top sponsors and the value they bring to our chapter!  
 
Michael Yearian 
Sales Manager 
Red Lion MedGas Consultants, Inc. 
Red Lion Medical Safety, Inc. 
michael@redlionmedical.com 
(302) 731-8600, ext. 111 
(302) 545-3225 (cell)  

The view from our venue at Sugar House Casino for the December meeting was spectacular. 

We had two fine companies represented as Table Top Sponsors. 
 
First, from ThermOmegaTech Lauren Berenato, John Cupp & Alex Negovan presented their Circuit Saver product. 

AFFILIATES CORNER 

mailto:michael@redlionmedical.com
tel:(302)%20731-8600;111
tel:(302)%20545-3225
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SPEAKING OUT 
Happy New Year ASPE Philadelphia!  The New Year is upon us and 

we all probably have at some recent point reflected on the previous 

year, counted our blessings and look forward to a better 2018.  As 

each year goes by it seems that we gain some wisdom from the ex-

periences we have been a part of.  We should all consider that we 

are constantly evolving and that every day is a gift.  Don’t be com-

placent. 

 

The more successful you are at something, the more convinced you become 

that you are doing it right. 

The more convinced you are that you are doing it right, the less open you are 

to change. 

The less open you are to change, the more likely you are tripping in a world 

that changes all the time. 

Steve Ziga 
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Chapter Presidents 

Since Inception: 

Mike Panco 2016-Current 

Dawn Bishop 2014-2016 

Steve Ziga 2012-2014 

Jerry S. Oflazian 2008-2012 

Joseph M. Smaul 2008-2008 

R. Paul Silvestre 2004-2008 

Bill O'Donnell 2003-2004 

Curtis Ray 2000-2003 

David Moreno 1998-2000 

Bill O’Donnell 1996-1998 

Dave Holst 1994-1996 

Ernie Rink 1993-1994 

Joe Gallucio 1992-1993 

Sevanti Jain 1990-1992 

Ernie Rink 1988-1990 

David Orrell 1986-1988 

Thomas Coughlin 1984-1986 

Robert Wagman 1982-1984 

George Letherbury 1979-1982 

Robert Hunter * 1978-1979 

*Interim President 

Thank you to our 2017 Golf Outing Sponsors 
 

 

Trophy Sponsor  

ZURN/GREEN TURTLE 

Lunch Sponsor 

(SSI) SUPRESSION SYSTEMS INC 

KEG Sponsor 

NAVIEN 

Straightest Drive Hole #6 Sponsor 

L&R ASSOCIATES / TOTO 

 

Corporate Sponsors 
 

Hole Sponsors 

HOLBY VALVE 

SLOTDRAIN 

MERION PUMP 

PENN PUMP 

 

WILLIAM BETZ COMPANY  

ZURN 

JAMES MARTIN COMPANY 

TYLER PIPE 

MILWAUKEE VALVE 

GREEN TURTLE/ PROCEPTOR 

RICH TOMKINS COMPANY 

UPONOR  

DELTA FAUCET 

BRADFORD WHITE 

COPE WARDELL AMMON  

BJ TERRONI 

(SSI) SUPRESSION SYSTEMS 

VIEGA LLC 

KEYSTONE SALES 

HYDRO SERVICE & SUPPLY 

DELVAL EQUIPMENT 

APOLLO FLOW CONTROLS 

 

 

CLAPP ASSOCIATES 

BARBIERI & KLINE 

M&H SALES 

 LUBRIZOL 

MIKE SNYDER & ASSOCIATES 

FROET INDUSTRIES 

ROCKFORD SEPERATORS 

PENN PUMP 

ROBERT BROWN ASSOCIATES 

L & R ASSOCIATES 

HIGHLAND TANK  

ROBERT BURNS ASSOCIATES 

ROI MARKETING 

NIBCO 

SHERMAN ENGINEERING 

VICTAULIC 

VERNON BITZER 

COMBUSTION SERVICE & 

EQUIPMENT  
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IN ATTENDANCE AT DECEMBER DINNER MEETING  

Lauren Berenato 

Dan Brown 

Al Camanga 

Sean Conn 

Brian Courtright 

John Cupp 

John Dundon 

Eugene Eidenzon 

Dan Evans 

John Lee 

Matt Martin 

Lee Martin 

Eric Martin 

Louis Menapace 

Alex Negovan 

Donald Nowicke 

Mike Panco 

Jesse Peters 

Vinny Pisano 

Mark Pisarek 

Carl Ray 

Ernie Rink 

Randy Rohl 

John Schmidt 

Joe Sgrillo 

Paul Silvestre 

Mike Simmonds 

David Smith 

Jill Smith 

Steve Smith 

Dwight Traub 

Andrea Uhl 

George Wells 

Mike Yearian 

COME AND JOIN YOUR 

COLLEAGUES IN JANUARY 

 ASPE 2017-18 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS  

September 14th 2017 Golf Outing     Pennsauken Country Club  

September 28th 2017 Backflow Preventer in Vaults   Fisher’s Tudor House  

October 26th 2017 Philadelphia Chapter Product Show  Clarion Hotel & Conference Center  

November 16th 2017 Leak Detection and Sub Metering   Maggiano's Little Italy Cherry Hill  

December 14th 2017 PEX Piping Systems    Sugar House Hugo’s Frog Bar  

January 25th 2018 Roof Drains    Georgine’s Continental Cuisine  

February 22nd 2018 New Jersey NSPC Updates   Maggiano's Little Italy Cherry Hill  

March 22nd 2018 Hydraulic Separators    Georgine’s Continental Cuisine  

April 26th 2018 Epoxy Coated Cast Iron Soil Pipe  Sugar House Hugo’s Frog Bar  

May 31st 2018 NFPA Medical Gas Piping Code Updates Fisher’s Tudor House  

June 14th or 21st 2018 Tour    To Be Announced 

 


